From: Jacob Fox [mailto:soldierjdfox@hotmail.com]
Sent: Friday, July 28, 2023 1:18 PM

To: Allison MacEwen <AMacEwen@irac.pe.ca>
Subject: 4th gas station in Borden carlton

To whom it may concern,

As a resident of Borden carlton for the past 26 years | have not once said you know what we need? Another gas station.
I’'m absolutely blown away by the idea that this gas station would be allowed to move forward when there is
ABSOLUTELY NO NEED for another service station when this is nothing but a money grab by DP Murphy to move in and
push out our local family owned gas stations just so he can make a few more dollars. This needs to be shut down and
the process of this being approved to be built/ whoever approved this needs to be investigated, | would like to see what
proof they have that there is a need for another service station. Borden is a small town and 3 gas stations are more than
enough. We don’t need or want another service station.

Jacob Fox

Sent from my iPhone



